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An allocation only for strengthening communicable disease surveillance is a sub-optimal solution. The budget for up-skilling 
of the youth to become preventive health coaches is also required since this will address the problem of unemployment. We 
need to consider coming out of this pandemic as a healthier and fitter country. Standardising naturopathy practice is critical 
as it will enable us to lay down strict standards that have to be adhered to by all naturopaths and conducting mass awareness 
campaigns to educate the masses is the right way forward.
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